

From: Richard Butt 
Sent: 14 March 2013 08:50
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Sent earlier
HI Simon,

I have been asked by one of the BBSG members why the following objection (below) was not listed on the CDC web site.

Could you please confirm to me and to Mr Drake that CDC are taking it into consideration before making a decision.

Regards 

Richard Butt

For and on behalf of the BBSG

From: Michael Drake ] 
Sent: 07 March 2013 12:45
To: Richard Butt
Subject: Re: Sent earlier

Richard

<<<starts>>>

Dear Sirs,

I am currently away on business in Tokyo but live in Sibford Gower and wish to, yet again, register my protest at the proposed planning applications for the Bishop Blaize Public House. From a planning point of view the application appears to be the same as the very many before with only slight variation to alleviate the complete boredom of the target audience. Since all past applications have either been denied, withdrawn or lost on appeal and since there is no substantive change to the overall course taken by the applicants I would ask you to please refuse this planning application as so many before.

Further, could you please let me know at some convenient time, exactly how much this continuum of 'planning assault' will be tolerated by your organisation before simple fiscal prudence says enough is enough. This whole process has cost the council tax payer a huge amount of money. Surely there must come an end to this drain on the public purse whereby there is some enforcement measure taken to halt the dire repetition. The terms 'planning fatigue' and 'tax payer patience' are being stretched to the point where many feel it will be time to escalate demands for positive and decisive action to rid us of this plaguing situation once and for all. To that end I wish you and your fellow council officials every possible success.

Good luck in your successful prosecutions

Michael Drake
Weston Mead
Acre Ditch
Sibford Gower

<<<ends>>>

